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ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

 
TRANSMITTED ELECTRONICALLY  
 
June 3, 2024 
 
Juan Morado 
Benesch Law 
71 S. Wacker Drive, Suite 1600 
Chicago, Illinois 60606 
jmorado@beneschlaw.com 
 
RE: COMPLETION OF PROJECT AND FINAL REALIZED COST   

PERMIT #: 18-023 – Rush University Medical Center Ambulatory Care Building 
PERMIT HOLDERS: Rush University Medical Center, Rush System for Health  
 

Dear Mr. Morado:  
 
The Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board has received your notice of the 
completion of the permit referenced above.  Our records will be updated to show the Rush 
University Medical Center Ambulatory Care Building, located at the northeast corner of Ashland 
Avenue and West Harrison Street, Chicago, Illinois was completed on December 29, 2023, with 
a final realized cost of $473,326,372.  No further action is required of the permit holders in 
relationship to the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of 
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516 
 
Sincerely, 

John P. Kniery 
John P. Kniery 
Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board   
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